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Hello Everyone 

Here we are at the end of another week.   

As promised this week we introduce you to the new 

student council. Here at Two Boats School we value student 

opinions, the student council gives students a chance to 

have their say and develop their leadership skills by 

organising and carrying out activities and projects.  The 

student council will be led by our Head Girl and Head Boy – 

Pyper and Owen under the supervision of Mrs Roberts and 

Mrs Giles. No doubt in the coming weeks we will hear more 

from them.  

 

(L-R back: Jaylen Beard, Mrs Tammy Roberts, Shyann 

Thomas, Jaiden Roberts, Mrs Rachael Giles, Isabella 

Lutman, Pyper Beard-Wade, Owen Thomas) 

(Font L-R: Madison Young, Tanzi Beard, Savanah Lutman, 

Aisja Beard-Joshua, Leromeo Fowler) 

World Teacher Appreciation Day: 

 

(Two Boats School Teachers) 

Tuesday 5
th

 October was World Teacher Appreciation day. 

Year 9 held an assembly of celebration and appreciation to 

thank all the teachers. Each teacher was gifted a bag from 

the children and parents. We were certainly overwhelmed 

by the support shown so Thank you all so much. I would like 

to add my personal thanks to all the teachers for their hard 

work so far. It has been an incredibly busy start to the term 

and you have all been fantastic. Happy Teacher 

Appreciation day to you all! 

These thanks are extended to our absent staff also, Denise, 

Celia, Winnie and Jolene. We look forward to welcoming 

you back with us very soon.  

Thank you also to Mrs Marina Burns who has stepped in 

once again to help us out in Year 5 & 6. It is a pleasure to 

have you in school.  

A special mention must be 

made of our very own Mr D 

who is in his 26
th

 Year here at 

Two Boats School. Now that’s 

dedication for you! Mr D is our 

DT & PE Teacher as well as our 

Pastoral Support Lead by title; 

however he also has many 

other jobs that he does here 

at school. TBS would certainly 

not be the same without him. 

So from all of us a very big 

Thank You Mr D! You are a 

true star! 

Here at TBS it is very much a team effort so even though 

they are not teachers, they are very much a part of our 

team and we certainly couldn’t function without them. 

Thank you to Tash, Arnold and Juliette for your contribution 

to the school too. 

 

(L-R: Tash, Arnold and Juliette)  

Music Marathon (Saturday 16
th

 October 2021): 

Please could we kindly ask parents to ensure children who 

are taking part in the Marathon arrive at Two Boats Club for 

5pm on this day. Thank you.  

That’s it for this week. 

Mrs Maggott 
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Year 3 & 4 

Year 3 and 4 have had an exciting and busy term! 

We have been learning about Coasts and Oceans in Geography and we 

started off our topic with a trip to Long Beach, where Colby Thomas 

from Conservation gave us a presentation on the marine environment 

around Ascension. We had a great time learning about the ocean 

around Ascension. We then went onto the beach to make sculptures of 

marine animals on the sand from materials that we found there! 

 

 

In English, we have really been enjoying our class text, Oliver and the Seawigs. A story about a boy who goes looking 

for his missing parents in the ocean and meets a mermaid, a Rambling Isle and some other interesting characters! 

We have used this text to learn about writing diary entries, list poetry and instructions on how to look after Sea 

Monkeys! 

In music, we have been learning to play guitar and sing songs! We can now strum a G chord to a simple rhythm and 

sing along while we strum! We will be performing at the Two Boats club on the 16th of October. We hope you’ll be 

able to join us! 

These are just a few of the exciting things we have been doing this term in Year 3 and 4! We can’t wait for what 

comes next! 
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